
 

   

 

 
     

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick & Housebound: If you know of anyone unable to get to Mass & would like Communion, contact Fr David. 

Please Pray For 
 

Those that have Died 
Please keep Margaret Tiso in your prayers, who has died 
recently. Her funeral is on Thursday 27th February, at 10.45am 
at Bretby Crematorium. Please keep her family in your prayers 
at this difficult time. 
Also Sister Ellen McGrath, one of the Sisters of Mercy in Derby, 
who died recently. 
 

What is happening in February 2020? 
 

Second Collection 
This weekend, 15th/16th February there will be a second 
collection at all Masses for the Sick and Retired Priests of the 
Nottingham Diocese. 
 

St Hugh’s Parish Activity Group  
Will be running a book swop month for February, anyone wishing 
to swop a book for free or bring in books which are nearly new 
are welcome. 
St Hugh’s end of month coffee morning will take place on 
Wednesday 19th February due to Ash Wednesday taking place 
on the 26th February. All welcome. 

 

Discovering Our Faith 
The next session’s Thursday 20th Feb at 7pm At St Alban’s. 
 

Rosmini Centre   
Saturday 22nd February 3 - 4.30pm Prayer and sharing 
Scripture. 
 

Fr David’s Pyrenees Marathon Fundraising Walk 
Your prayers would be most welcome + there’s a sponsorship 
form at the back of church or you can donate via the link below 
where you’ll also find further information about the work of 
HCPT: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/david-cain3 
 

Oakwood Catholic Committee  
Thursday 27th February at 7.30pm 
 

What is happening in March 2020? 
 

Ring Rosary  
From 1st March, we start another year of commitment to pray 
one decade of the Rosary each day for a specific intention. This 
year we shall pray the Joyful Mysteries for China & Australia. 
New members are always welcome. Ring Paddy Hayden for 
more information. Tel. 01332 870141. 
 

The Church on Oakwood York course for Lent 2020    
5 Sessions 7pm for 7.30 starts Tuesdays through Lent March 
3rd; 10th; 17th; 24th and 31st (tea & coffee will be available before 
each session). Based on the musical "Superstar". Half a century 
on its message remains just as relevant.  
See poster at back of church for details and leaflets or contact 
Sandra Endsor 01332661819 
 

National Scripture Tour 
Saturday 22nd February 2020 at the Holy Trinity Parish Centre, 
Newark, Notts NG24 4AU, visit anytime between 10 am and 4.30 
pm. Pete Codling will be explaining his artwork at 12.30 with 
other presentations before and after on Mary & The Word, 
Seeing The Word, Exploring The Word, Sharing The Word, 
Living The Word. Food and refreshments available. Visit: 
www.dioceseofnottingham.uk There will also be a chance to 
win  ‘The God Who Roars’ lion, see Cardinal Vincent Nichols 
trailer: https://www.cbcew.org.uk/home/events/the-god-who-
speaks/   
 

God’s Plan For You: It’s Wild and Precious 
Thought about becoming a Religious Sister or Brother? ‘Come 
and Ask afternoons’ at Our Lady and St Edwards Gordon Road, 
St. Ann's, Nottingham, NG3 2LG on Saturday 14th March 2020 
2.30 – 4.00 pm. If further information is required contact; Sr 
Maureen Brennan maureenbrennancsjp@gmail.com, Sr Susan 
Richert religious@nrcdt.org.uk  07751196124 or The Nottingham 
Vocation team nottinghamvocations@hotmail.co.uk 
 

 

St Patrick’s Night at St Hugh’s – Save the Date 
Saturday evening on the 14th March and further details about 
tickets will be released in due course. 
 

Lenten Retreat 
Nottingham Diocesan Spirituality Network warmly invite you to 
“Temptations in the Desert of Life - Using Lectio Divina in a Lent 
Retreat". This is one in a series of days of prayer that enable you 
to put usual things aside and have time for reflection and 
restoration. A time for quiet and prayer, for you and God to 
spend time together. All are welcome. The day will be in St 
Alban’s, Chaddesden on Saturday 14th March 2020, 10am to 
3pm. Tea/coffee provided, please bring a packed lunch. Further 
information contact Ann Neale 07730 956156 or Lis Martin on 
07920144971 
 

Faith into Action  
A day to build social action in the Diocese of Nottingham 
Saturday 28th March 2020, Cathedral Hall, Nottingham. Join 
Bishop Patrick, Caritas Social Action Network, the diocesan 
Justice & Peace Commission & Catholics from around our 
diocese. ‘Faith into Action’ is a day to take practical steps to 
bring the Gospel to life, locally and globally. For details and 
booking visit dioceseofnottingham.uk/faithintoaction, or call 
07470 907656 for further information. 

 

Other News 
 

Lenten House Masses 
During Lent, Fr David will celebrate Mass each Wednesday in 
the homes of some of our parishioners in different parts of the 
parishes. It’s an opportunity to support each other through prayer 
and fellowship. If you would like to volunteer to host one of the 
Lenten Masses, please phone the parish office or speak directly 
to Fr David. 
 

Stations of the Cross 
The Stations of the Cross is a popular Lenten devotion. It will 
take place each Friday during Lent beginning at 7pm and 
alternating between St Alban’s and St Hugh’s. Join us at St 
Hugh’s Church on Friday 28th February at 7pm and afterwards 
for soup and a roll in the parish hall.  
 

Youth Group Film-a-thon 
This year’s annual Film-a-thon will begin at 7pm on Friday 21st 
February. Our Sing along Musical a thon will consist of 18 hours 
of classic musicals. We will be sponsoring the singing this year 
and not the staying awake, unless we can sing in our sleep we 
will still be sleep deprived. Good luck Youth Group, rest your 
vocal cords and fill in your sponsor forms. 
 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Education Service  
Are seeking to appoint an Assistant Director to take a leading 
role in the continuing development of all areas of Catholic Life 
within our diocesan schools. Full details are available at 
www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/education/recruitment/diocesan-
education-service. Closing date: 2nd April 2020 
 

 

The Church on Oakwood - Church Administrator  
They are looking for an enthusiastic and self-motivated person 
with good administrative skills and experience to provide support 
to the Minister and work with other staff and volunteers to ensure 
the smooth running of the church. The salary offered is £9.30p.h 
for 20 hours per week, the usual hours being either Monday - 
Friday 10a.m. to 2p.m. or Monday to Thursday 9a.m to 2 p.m., 
though some evening working is expected, with time off in lieu 
Further information and application form are available by 
emailing The Church on Oakwood at 
thechurchonoakwood@hotmail.com.  Applications must be 
received by 5pm on Friday 6th March. Interviews will take place 
on Monday 16th March. 
 

Silver Service an Event for the SAGA Generation 
Sunday 29th March 2020 from 4pm to 5pm at St Stephen’s 
Church, Station Road. Borrowash. See poster for more details. 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 
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St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden  
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, DE21 6ET                                    stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

Going into  
Hospital? 

 

If someone is in Hospital who 
would like a visit, please: 
 
 

1. Let Fr David know 
 

2. In an Emergency 
Phone the Royal Derby 
Hospital on 01332 340 131 to 
contact the On-Call Catholic 
Priest. 
 

3. Chaplaincy Team  
Phone 01332 789 500 to 
contact Fr. Paul Smith or 
Canon Tim O’Sullivan  

The Church on Oakwood  
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2DF                                 thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash 
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                  sthughborrowash.org.uk 
Contact 
Post:  St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
          Derby, DE21 6ET 
Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk  
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 
Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain 
Email: david_cain@me.com 
Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s & Oakwood:  
Christianne 07859166292 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 

 

 
     

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Readings: pg 102, Preface pg 78, Eucharistic Prayer – pg 33-35 
 

St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book – Year A Part 1 (Yellow): 
Readings pg 62, Preface pg 9, Eucharistic Prayer – pg 17/18 

 SANCTUARY LAMPS: 
The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns 
for Peter, Rachel, Sam & Sophie 
Fairbrother's Intentions. 
Please keep them in your prayers. 

 

Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week 
Sixth Week in Ordinary Time - Year A (Psalter Week 2) 

 
 

Saturday 
 

15th  6.30 pm Mass Oakwood Patrick Malone RIP 

Sunday 
16th  

 

9.00 am Mass St Hugh’s Frank Panci RIP 

 

10.30 am Mass St Alban’s Giuseppe & Carmeline Baldi RIP 

Monday  
Feria 

17th    No Mass   

Tuesday  
Feria 

18th    No Mass    

Wednesday 
Feria 

19th   No Mass   

 

Thursday  
Feria 

20th  
 

No Mass  
 

  

Friday  

Feria 
21st  9.30 am Mass St Hugh’s Gerald O'Connor 

 

Saturday 22nd   6.30 pm Mass Oakwood Ben Woolley RIP 

Sunday 

23rd  

 

9.00 am 
 

Mass St Hugh’s Mark Cheetham RIP 
 

10.30 am 
 

Mass St Alban’s The People of the Parish 
 

Sacrament of 
Reconciliation & 
Adoration of the 

Blessed Sacrament 
 

with Sunday Gospel Reflection 
 

No Adoration this Thursday 
Saturday 9 – 9.45am 

at St Alban’s 

 Welcomers for weekend 22nd/23rd February 

Oakwood 6.30pm Anne Beckie 

St Alban’s 10.30am Christine Maureen 

Readers for weekend 22nd/23rd February 

Oakwood 6.30pm Ellen Wyn 

St Hugh’s 9.00am Terry  

St Alban’s 10.30am Mark  Maria 

Counters St Alban’s P&N Carberry  

Counters St Hugh’s Anita Kath 

Cleaners St Hugh’s Mary  

Flowers St Hugh’s --  
 

Newsletters 
Would you like to receive the parish newsletter by email? If you do please send an email to newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk stating, “I would like to 

receive the St Alban’s Parish Newsletter by email until further notice.” Please include your email address and name. 
 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
Registered Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 
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